
Sent from my iPhone 
 As a parent of four with some vaccinated and some not and having watched some of them go through 
extreme reactions to the vaccine or the carrier I feel that this is a good example of extreme government 
overreach into the personal lives of its citizens. Trying to regulate something with a blanket policy is 
rarely a good course of action. To be clear I am not anti-vaccination but some of these decisions and 
how they should be done should be left to the discretion of the parents and of their personal physician. 
With that said I am extremely opposed to this bill that is trying to be pushed through. 
 
  Chris Cantrell  
 


